
 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

From: Sherry Bailey 
To: Toronto East York Community Council 
Subject: Request for Temporary Extension of Liquor Licence 
Date: February-05-18 12:11:07 PM 
Attachments: image001.png 
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Good day Ellen, 

I am writing to request that our matter be put before the next City council meeting on February 21, 2018 to request a letter of
 Non-Objection letter for an extension of our liquor licence.  Obviously, we will also be applying to the Alcohol and Gaming
 Commission for the temporary extension and they will require a Letter of Non-Objection from the Municipal Clerk via your
 offices. Therefore, in support of our request to be placed on the agenda for the next Toronto East York City Council meeting, I
 am providing the following information: 

Similar to last year, we would like to celebrate Canada day and one of our restaurants, being Loose Moose Tap & Grill, located
 at 146 Front Street West, Toronto, are wishing to apply for a temporary extension of their liquor licence to the area beside the
 restaurant to have Canada Day celebrations. 

Date – Saturday, June 30, 2018 to and including Monday, July 2, 2018 for set up and take down and
 with the day of festivities on Sunday, July 1, 2018 
Time - 9:00 a.m. Saturday to and including up to 6:00 p.m. Monday 
Exact Location – outside alleyway area adjacent to existing licensed restaurant, Loose Moose Tap &
 Grill, 146 Front Street West, Toronto, on the west side of restaurant.  See drawing of area attached. 
Dimensions of area are approximately 250 ft by 25 ft. 
Both Food and Alcohol Service will be offered at various stations 

I have attached a copy of the proposed alleyway area and the anticipated set up of the food and beverage stations.  I can advise

 that a similar event was approved and held for Canada Day’s 150th birthday last summer (a copy of your approval is attached).
 The AGCO approved the area for a capacity of 520.  We did make washrooms available. 

As such, I would ask that you place this matter on your agenda for your next council meeting in February and consider our
 request for a letter of non-objection for this purpose. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration and I look forward to hearing from you.  Kindly advise in advance if you require any
 further supporting information prior to the meeting. 

Sherry Bailey, Law Clerk
SERVICE INSPIRED RESTAURANTS 
200-5360 South Service Road 
Burlington, ON
L7L 5L1 
Tel: (905) 681-2997, ext. 254
Fax (289) 319-0433 (Legal)
Cell (905) 466-5069 
"Bringing something different to the table"...check us out at www.sircorp.com 
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